
Congratulations on your pregnancy. In addition 
to your regular prenatal screenings, please be 
sure that you are screened for all STDs including 
syphilis in your 1st trimester, 3rd trimester and at 
delivery. Please take this card to your next doctor’s 
appointment or the Health District.

For more information about syphilis 
and assistance with locating an STD 
treatment and testing clinic, please 
call 2-1-1 or visit Nevada211.org.


